
ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SELECTION TEAM MEETING FOR 

RFQ #SPC 01-15-16 

CONTINUING CONTRACT FOR CONSTRUCTION SERVICES  

FOR MISCELLANEOUS PROJECTS COLLEGEWIDE 

 

On August 5, 2015, the St. Petersburg College Screening Committee reviewed the Statements of 

Qualifications for SPC #01-15-16 for Continuing Contract for Construction Services for 

Miscellaneous Projects Collegewide. Seven submittals were received.  The chairperson of the 

process requested that all seven firms be recommended for approval by the Board of Trustees.  As 

this request does not violate any Board rules or procedures, and is consistent with Florida Statutes, 

all seven firms will be recommended for approval at the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

St. Petersburg College Board of Trustees on August 18th.  The firms are: Certus Builders, Inc.; 

Hennessy Construction Services; Hodge Management; Integra Construction Group; J. Kokolakis 

Contracting, Inc.; Kenyon & Partners, Inc.; and Lema Construction. 

Any firm allegedly aggrieved in connection with the Selection Team’s actions and its intended 

recommendation to the College’s Board of Trustees may protest to Jim Waechter, Associate Vice 

President, Facilities Planning and Institutional Services, P. O. Box 13489, St. Petersburg, FL  

33733.  The protest must be filed in accordance with Chapter 120, Florida Statues.  Failure to file 

a protest within the time prescribed in Section 120, 57(3), Florida Statues, or failure to post the 

bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall constitute a 

waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes. 

 

 

 


